BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

26th October, 2017
Dear Parent

It’s been an enjoyable 8 weeks in school for everyone this term.  It’s hard to believe that 8 weeks ago, our reception children were starting out on their journey at Barrow.  In just 8 weeks they have grown and flourished under the guidance of the members of staff and helpers who work alongside them. The children are so confident and have adapted well to their environment.  All of our children have made a wonderful start to a new school year during this half term and it is so lovely to see how happy they all are.  Well done children and thank you to all the staff. 

The next half term leading up to Christmas is always a busy one with lots of fun activities to look forward to. Please keep an eye on the newsletters for upcoming events.
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Poppies will continue to be on sale in school for a minimum donation of 50p. 

CLASS 1

Just a reminder that after the October half term break children in Class 1 will be expected to line-up in the school yard and come into class on their own each morning for registration.
FOBS HALLOWEEN MOVIE NIGHT
Fobs would like to say a big thank you to all families who supported and helped at the Movie Night – over £250 was raised!  Thank you.

FOBS FAMILY HALLOWEEN DISCO – WHALLEY VILLAGE HALL
Don’t forget that the FOBS Halloween Disco will be held on Sunday 29th October at Whalley Village Hall from 3pm – 5pm.

SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATION – SEPTEMBER 2018
A final reminder that the closing date for secondary school applications is Tuesday, 31 October.  All Year 6 parents should ensure that the on-line application has been completed for this date.

SCHOOL LUNCHES – AUTUMN WINTER MENU

Your child will bring home the Autumn/Winter school lunch menu for your information.  This comes into force from Tuesday, 7th November as it is the Bonfire themed meal on Monday, 6th November.  Please contact the school office if you wish your child to have school meals.

BALANCE ABILITY – RECEPTION PUPILS

As part of our membership of the Lancashire Schools Sports Partnership, funded by the national PE Sports Grant, our reception children will be receiving ‘Balance Ability’ training during Thursday, 9th and Friday, 10th November.  This will take place in small groups in the hall and all bikes and safety equipment is provided by the trainer.  

REMEMBRANCE ASSEMBLY

Friday 10th November – Class 5 Remembrance Assembly at 9.05am
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LANCASHIRE EVENING TELEGRAPH – CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION

The Lancashire Evening Telegraph are running a Christmas Card Competition again this year, if your child is interested in entering then further details are available from :-

http://www.lancashiretelegraph.co.uk/news/15598424.Lancashire_Telegraph_s_Design_a_Christmas_Card_Competition_launches/
The deadline for this is 4th November.
SPORTS NEWS
Our Year 5 and 6 boys football team took part in a competition at St Augustine’s on Thursday. Despite the weather, they played very well in the conditions .  Well done to each and every player for showing true sportsmanship at all times and to Miss Holden for supporting them all.

We would also like to say a big congratulations to Thea, Class 5, who plays netball for the Ribble Valley Team and has been awarded Player of the Season.  Well done Thea.
HALF TERM SCHOOL HOLIDAY
School will close today at 3.30pm for the half term holiday and will re-open on Monday, 6th November at 9.00am. 

I hope you all have a lovely restful and peaceful half term break wherever you may be. We look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 6th November. 

Many thanks for all your continued support
Mrs Zoe Mabbott

Associate Head Teacher
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